Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all had a lovely week!

This week

We have been learning all about Remembrance Day. We watched the CBeebies animation Poppies and made
medals for someone special to us. We also created our own split pin poppies using our fine motor scissor skills. In
maths we have been focusing on subitising and playing games to help us.

Next week

We will be looking at Diwali, the festival of lights. We will be making Diya lamps and coconut barfi, as well as
learning about the story of Rama and Sita.

Best wishes
The Hedgehog Team




